
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome 

Welcome back! Spring is here and we are looking forward to exploring our 

natural environment whilst enjoying the milder weather  during our topic and 

horticulture sessions.  We will continue to keep you informed as the term 

progresses. 

Please keep sharing your weekend news on Tapestry, as we love hearing 

about your family adventures! 

 

 

 

 

Jasmine Class  

Spring 2  Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

The Secret Garden by Frances 

Hodgson Burnett. 

 

 

 

Jasmine Class Staff 

       
Gemma Pat Hannah Esther Katy              Jenny      Catherine 
  

 

Key Class information 
 

Wednesday am – horticulture sessions. Wednesday pm 
– ICT. 

 
Thursday am – Reflexology sessions. Thursday pm – 

Performing arts with Hilary. 
 

Friday – Cookery, we will be sending home our culinary 
makes and kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of 

£1.50 per week to cover the cost of ingredients. 
 

 

 

 

Curriculum 
 

During this term we will be exploring our 
topic ‘How does your garden grow? We will 

continue to nurture our plants and 
investigate seasonal changes during this time 

of year. 
 

Our sensory story this term is the classic 
story ‘The Secret Garden’.  We’ll explore the 

adventures of Mary and her friends whilst 
engaging with sensory experiences. During 
our communication and PSHE sessions this 

term we are thinking about our feelings.  
We’ll listen to different styles of music, 

experience body awareness activities and 
express ourselves whilst working with 

familiar adults. 
 

During art and design we are creating a 
spring masterpiece based on the work of 

Yvonne Coomber. We’ll share our progress 
with you of Tapestry. 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will 

check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences 

to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

02/03/2023 World Book Day 
06/03/2023  Careers Week 
07/03/2023 Parents’ Evening 
08/03/2023 Parents’ Evening 
13/03/2023  Science Week 
17/03/2023 Futures Fayre 
17/03/2023 Comic Relief  
31/03/2023  Easter Raffle Draw 
31/03/2023 End of Term 
17/04/2023 Start of Term 
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